We want your views

It is important for all consultees to respond to the consultation. We would be grateful if you could take the time to review the proposals outlined in this document and provide a response using the pre-paid envelope and questionnaire provided by **Friday 14**th **August 2015**. Alternatively your response can be submitted online at **www.southwark.gov.uk/consultations**.

Your views are essential for us to understand your requirements. They form a fundamental part of the scheme development process and informs our decision making irrespective of whether you use public transport, cycle, walk or drive a private vehicle.



Westmoreland Road Streetscape Improvement Scheme – July 2015

Public Consultation

What happens next?

The responses to the questionnaire will be analysed and taken into account in the final design of the proposed works. The consultation results will be reported at the Borough, Bankside and Walworth Community Council meeting on the 16th September 2015.

As you can appreciate Southwark Council receives many comments from consultations and we are therefore unable to respond personally to specific issues raised. All comments and suggestions are taken into consideration before a decision is made.

Should you require any further information regarding the proposed scheme please contact Mandalina Stricevic at mandalina.stricevic@southwark.gov.uk

Further background information relating to the proposals can be viewed at http://www.southwark.gov.uk/consultations

Drop in 'Q&A' Session

A drop in session will be held on Saturday, 18th July 2015 from 11am – 2pm. This will provide an opportunity for local residents and stakeholders to view the plans and to directly engage with council officers. We will be available to discuss the proposed changes in detail or provide answers to particular points of detail that are not covered here.

The venue for the drop in session is Southwark Resource Centre, 10 Bradenham Close (off Westmoreland Road), London SE17 2QB.

To arrange a translation of this leaflet and the other consultation documents, or for other assistance, please take it to:

Walworth 376 Walworth Road SE16 2NG Bermondsey
11 Market Place
Southwark Park Road
SE16 3UQ

Peckham
122 Peckham Hill Street
Ground Floor
SE15 5JR

Have your say

Southwark Council is holding a consultation exercise to receive residents' and key stakeholders' comments regarding proposals to improve the streetscape and appearance of Westmoreland Road.

Background

Westmoreland Road is a home to a major regeneration scheme currently underway in Faraday Ward and Southwark Council is looking to improve the appearance and streetscape of the Westmoreland Road shopping parade. Changes proposed are mostly aesthetic with new lighting provision, new street trees, benches, inset parking bays and wider footways.

Funding

Westmoreland Road Scheme is being funding from Section 106 contribution made by the Aylesbury Estate Regeneration Project.

What are the proposed changes?

It is proposed that the following measures are implemented to improve the streetscape of Westmoreland Road:

- Raised table at the junction with Red Lion Row to reduce vehicle speeds, shorten pedestrian crossing distance and improve road safety for all users
- Introduction of inset resident parking and pay and display bays.
- Provision of new quality street trees in buildouts to provide greening. These have been located
 in buildouts to guarantee sufficient clearance from buildings to ensure trees grow to maturity.
- Proposed cycle stands to support sustainable transport
- A new improved lighting provision
- Benches are proposed within the widened footways to provide rest points for all users
- Dedicated loading bay to assist local businesses. This results in a loss of two resident and/or pay and display parking bays. Provision of loading facilities supports Council's objective of helping local businesses and improving safety for all road users.
- The existing road is being reduced in width to 4.8m to facilitate the widened footways. This is an acceptable road width for two-way roads.

Westmoreland Road Streetscape Improvement Scheme

Consultation questionnaire

The council would like to receive your views on the proposed footway improvement scheme in Westmoreland Road
We would be grateful if you could answer some general questions so that we can find out what your views are towards the proposals. Please return completed questionnaires by Friday, 14 th August 2015.
Residents and Businesses:
1. Are you a resident or business? Resident Business
2. What do you think of the proposals? Support Opposed No opinion
Please use the space below for comments:
Continue overleaf if necessary
Please don't forget to fill in your personal details
Name
Address (essential)
Postcode Date
Outhwark Ocean Fish Bor

Council

Westmoreland Road Streetscape Improvement Scheme

Consultation questionnaire
Additional comments and suggestions:
If you require a large print version of this document please

HELP WITH TRANSLATION

這份傳單說明有關在你的地區的交通管制。如果你需要翻譯,請與翻譯服務部 門聯絡,電話020 7525 7457。

Qoraal yarahani waxa uu ku saabsanyahay sida taraafiga loo maamulo xaafadaada. Haddii aad u baahantahay tii af soomaali ku qoran fadlan la xidhiidh 020 7525 7452

Tập tài liệu này trình bày về điều khiên lưu thông xe cộ tại khu vực của quí vị, nếu quí vị muốn được bản phiên dịch, hãy liên lạc với ban dịch vụ phiên dịch số 020 7525 7457.

Bu broşür bölgedeki trafik idare işlemlerini açıklar. Türkçe çeviri için 020 7525 7449 nolu'telefonu arayınız.

આ પત્રિકા તમારા એરીયામાં 'ટ્રાફ્રિક મેનેજમેન્ટ' એટલે કે વાહનવ્યવહારની વ્યવસ્થા વિષેની છે. જો તમને ભાષાંતરની જરૂર હોય તો મહેરબાની કરી ટ્રાન્સલેશન યુનિટને ફોન કરશો. ટેલિફોન નંબરઃ 0207 525 7464 এই পুষ্ঠিকাটি হলো আপনার অঞ্চলের ট্রাফিক চলাচলের ম্যানেজমেন্ট (প্রশাসন) সম্বন্ধে। আপনি যদি এর অনুবাদ করা কপি চান তাহলে অনুগ্রহ করে ট্রানপ্লেষন ইউনিটের সাথে 020 7525 7454 নম্বরে যোগাযোগ করুন।





